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Genoa Township News & Updates

Genoa Township awarded DNR Grant
Genoa Charter Township has received a Department of Natural Resources Trust Fund
grant in the amount of $300,000 for the acquisition of 88 acres adjacent to the Township
Park on Dorr Road. This brings the total acreage owned by the Township adjacent to the
Township Hall to 158 acres. We will be seeking public input on the future land use for
active and passive recreation on this property.  Revenue derived from oil, gas, and mineral
production from state-owned lands provides funding for this grant.

Genoa Township Tax Bill information
The 2021 Winter Tax Bills have been mailed to all Genoa Township property
owners. Winter taxes are payable, without penalty, through Feb. 28, 2022.

Please contact the Treasurer's Office at (810) 227-5225 if you do not receive your bill.

The 2021 Summer taxes were billed July 1, 2021 and were payable, without penalty,
through Sept. 14. Summer tax payments, plus penalty, can be paid at the Township until
Feb. 28, 2022. Please contact the Township, or check genoa.org, for your current amount
due. 

Payments can be made online by credit card or electronic check, at the township offices by
cash or check, or by mail to Genoa Township, 2911 Dorr Road, Brighton, MI 48116

Genoa Township Sled Hill Open for Winter
Attention kids! The Genoa Township sled hill is open!

The sled hill has a vertical drop of approximately 40-feet and a run length of over 200 feet
and is fun for all ages.

Benches have been installed at the top for parents and those waiting to sled. There are
heated bathrooms and a warming area at the Township Park Pavilion. There is a parking
lot across the Township driveway from the sled hill where parents can sit and watch their
sledders in the comfort of their vehicles. Please do not park on the driveway.

Last but not least, a light pole has been installed at the hill allows night time sledding.

All are welcome to enjoy the winter fun for free at the Township sledding hill.

https://www.genoa.org/


Township Calendar

Trash and Recycling ​

Thursday, Dec. 23 and Friday, Dec. 24: The Township Hall is closed for the Christmas
holidays. Merry Christmas!
Garbage and recycling collection is running on a normal schedule.

Thursday, Dec. 30 and Friday, Dec. 31: The Township Hall is closed for New Years.
Happy New Year!
Garbage and recycling collection is running on a normal schedule.

Township Board and Commission Meeting Dates

• Monday, Dec. 6: Township Board of Trustees meeting at 6:30 p.m.
• Monday, Dec. 13.: Planning Commission meeting at 6:30 p.m.
• Tuesday, Dec. 14: Zoning Board of Appeals meeting is cancelled due to lack of agenda
items.
• Monday, Dec. 20: Due to the holidays, there is no Township Board of Trustees
scheduled. The next Board meeting will be Jan. 3, 2022.

All public meetings take place in the Boardroom at the Township Hall, 2911 Dorr Road, Brighton,
48116, unless otherwise noted. Agendas, packets and minutes are posted to genoa.org.

You can also follow us on Facebook at Genoa Charter Township or on Twitter @genoatownship

Questions? Contact info@genoa.org

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064536615925
mailto:info@genoa.org

